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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

WATERWAYS REGULATION PROGRAM 


and 


WATER QUALITY PROGRAM 


Notice of License Application 

pursuant to  M. G. L. Chapter 91 


Waterwavs License Aoolication Number W05-1468 
. 
~at ion i l ' park  Service 

and MEPA 
Notice of 401 Permit Application pursuant t o  314 CUR 9.00 

401 Water Quality Certification Number W128563 
~ a h o n a lPark Service 

NOTIFICATION DATE: April 18,2007 

Public notice is hereby given of the application by National Park Service to reconstruct and 
maintain a dock and to perform dredging at 244 Central Street, Saugus lron Works in the 
municipality of Saugus in and over flowed tidelands of the Saugus River. The proposed use 
of the project is to provide noncommercial boating and docking access to navigable waters 
and is a water dependent project. 

The Department will consider all written comments on this Waterwavs application 
received by within 30 davs subseauent to the "Notification Date". Failure of any 
aggrieved person or group of ten citizens or more to submit written comments to the 
Waterways Regulation Program by the Public Comments Deadline will result in the 
waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing in accordance with 310 CMR 9.13(4)(c). 

Additional information regarding this application may be obtained by contacting the 
Waterways Regulation Program at (617) 292-5500. Project plans and documents for 
this application are on file with the Waterways Regulation Program for public viewing, by 
appointment only, at the address below. Written comments must be addressed to: Ben 
Lynch, Program Chief, WRP, One Winter St., 6Ih fl., Boston, MA 02108. 

An application for 401 Water Quality Certification is pending before the Department of 
Environmental Protection for Restore Saugus River Turning Basin and Dock. Public 
notice is hereby given of the application by the National Park Service to reconstruct and 
maintain a dock and to perform dredging at 244 Central Street, Saugus lron Works in the 
municipality of Saugus in and over flowed tidelands of the Saugus River. The proposed 
use of the project is to restore the historical landscape and provide noncommercial 
boating and docking access to navigable waters and is a water dependent project. 

Additional information may be obtained by contacting Marc Albert at the National Park 
Service, 244 Central Street, Saugus, MA 01906, (781) 231-7339. Written comments 
should be addressed to: Ken Chin. DEP, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, One 
Winter Street, Boston, MA 02108 within twenty-one days of this notice. 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments 
may appeal the Department's Certification. Failure to submit written comments before 
the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an 
adjudicatory hearing. 


